Message from the Head, Department of Physics

Dear Candidates,

. This is with reference to your application for the Ph. D. program in Department of
Physics, IIT Bombay

Kindly refer below given link, where all the updates regarding the admission will
be displayed. This link will be activated from 6™ Nov 2024,

https://www.phv.iitb.ac.in/en/content/phd-admissions

. Ph.D. Interview will be held on 3rd, 4th and 5th Dec 2024 from 9:00 AM to 5:30
PM in Online mode for shortlisted candidates.

Please visit the above mentioned departmental website very frequently for updated
information.

With Best wishes,

NI

Prof. Subhabhrata Dhar
Professor & Head,

Physics department
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